
Carlin Historical Society and Museum 

718 Cedar Street 

P.O. Box 14 

Carlin, NV 89822 

775-754-2287
carlinhistoricalsociety@gmail.com 

www.carlinhistoricalsociety.com 

Commission for Cultural Centers & Historic Preservation 
State Historic Preservation Office 
901 South Stewart Street, Suite 5004 
Carson City, NV 89701 

August 23, 2024 

Dear Commissioners: 

We would like to formally withdraw our FY 23-24 CCCHP grant application because we do not believe 
that we will be able to move forward with the work outlined in our application during the new grant 
cycle.   

The State Historic Preservation Office staff has explicitly said that the restoration of the brick exterior 
and windows of the building cannot be completed until the roof is replaced and the missing historical 
elements reconstructed.  The roof work is part of our current scope of work for FY 21-22 and is not yet 
complete.  When we submitted our application, we hoped that we would be further along than we 
currently are.  We will continue to work diligently toward its completion despite the setbacks related to 
the project. 

We feel that it is not prudent nor responsible at this time to request additional grant funding given the 
status of the project and recognize the greater need of other organizations that have applied for 
funding.  We appreciate the Commission taking time to review our application and apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 

Sincerely, 

Ella B. Trujillo 
Treasurer 
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